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Parking	for	the	Joe	Urner	Trail	is	seasonally	available 
adjacent	to	the	Tom	Howe	Barn	at	245	Meeting	House	Road.

The	trail	follows	the	eastern	edge	of	the	hay	field,	past	the 
Tom	Howe	Retting	Pond,	entering	the	woods	soon	after.		After 
passing	by	some	old	farm	tools,	the	trail	splits	into	a	loop. 
Heading	clockwise,	a	spur	departs	to	the	edge	of	the	hay	field, 
while	the	main	trail	continues	to	a	ledge	on	the	shore	of 
Meeting House	Pond.			Continuing	on,	a	private	trail	departs 
left	(no	access)	while	the	main	trail	returns	to	the	junction.
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